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May 12, 1992 

To: 	All Interested Persons 

City Council, at its meeting on May 4 and 5, 1992, gave consideration to Clause 69 contained in 
Report No. 8 of the City Services Committee, entitled "Metropolitan Toronto's Water 
Conservation Strategy Report Prepared by R.V. Anderson Associates Limited". 

Council received this Clause. 

ed 
RM 

A. ttach.  

cc: 	Councillor Tabuns 
Councillor O'Donohue 

Commissioner of Public Works and the Environment 

Metropolitan Toronto Clerk 
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